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Inquiry into the sustainability of energy supply and resources in NSW 
 

The energy supply policy currently being pursued by the NSW and Australian Governments is 
doing enormous harm to the people of NSW.  It is costing the people of NSW at least $10 billion in 
excess electricity prices every year and it is imposing harm to the health of many NSW citizens as 
well as great environmental harm.  If the policies are continued, it will perpetuate increased harm to 
the people of NSW.  It is not sustainable, nor is the NSW economy if the policy continues. 
 
The policy is based on an anti-scientific fraud serving the interests of power-seeking bureaucrats, 
rent seeking destructive businesses and faux scientists who rely on the hysteria of ignorant 
politicians and journalists to provide research grants that grease their palms to provide dishonest 
studies which can further the political and money-grabbing aims of the bureaucrats and crony 
capitalists. 
 
The policy ignores the massive annual increases in CO2 emissions by China, India and many other 
countries which vastly outweigh even the total of Australia’s CO2 emission such that, even were the 
supposed science not a fraud, the harm being done to the citizens of NSW would serve no useful 
purpose either for those citizens or for mankind in general. 
 
The nature of the fraud being perpetrated on the people of NSW and the harm it is causing have 
been detailed in a number of open letters to Federal and NSW ministers and officials, including 
those listed below which are attached to this submission. 

• Open letter to Dr Finkel re Review into the Future Security of the National Electricity 

Market, June 23rd 2017. 

• Open letter to Energy Minister Harwin in reply to his letter attempting to justify gross harm 

to NSW electricity supply and the people of NSW, August 11th 2017. 

• Open letter to Minister Frydenberg re recent dishonest and misleading advice from AEMO, 
28th September 2017. 

• Open letter to Minister Frydenberg re his Monty Pythonesque electricity plan, 18th October 
2017. 

• Open letter to Minister Frydenberg re his Soviet style central planning of electricity, 26th 
June 2018. 

 
It should also be noted that officials in the NSW Department of Planning and in the PAC/IPC have 
been repeatedly warned by me and by other citizens about the harm being done to our electricity 
system through approval of wind and solar farms.  Those officials, in their zeal to bend the knee to 
the global warming cult and to those gaining money, perks and power from it, have deliberately 
ignored the harm to NSW and its citizens caused by the approval of those forms of parasite power.  
They have acted contrary to their fiduciary responsibilities and in many cases contrary to NSW law. 
 

 
Dr Michael Crawford 



Attachments included with submission 
 
Letters sent to Chief Scientist, Minister Don Harwin MLC, and the Hon. Josh Frydenberg MP.  
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